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Christmas is coming to W6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas is coming to the food technology room with the Lower 5 GCSE Food Preparation 

and Nutrition group beginning the making of their gingerbread cottages.  

 In their first lesson they made the gingerbread parts of their cottage and in future lessons 

they will be building the cottages using royal icing.  Lower 5 are very excited to begin the 

building process but have been told to bring plenty of patience with them to that lesson!   

Candy canes, chocolate buttons, sprinkles and edible glitter are at the ready to decorate the 

cottages… 

 

Mrs Sara Holmes 

 


